
Admissions 

Concern: Are we implementing the recommendations made by the University Admissions 
Committee in Spring 2010? 

Result: Yes. The UAC recommended going to a minimal system whereby students must 
achieve a minimum high school GPA and composite score on the ACT with no single 
digit subscores. They also recommended we collect a fee ($25.00) for every application. 
For details, see the UAC annual report (submitted in November) available on the 
Agendas and Minutes page.


